
 

                                          

 
           
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 

BISHOP OF BELLEVILLE: 

Most Rev. Michael McGovern 
 

PASTOR: 

Father Steven Beatty 

 Email:  frsteven.beatty@gmail.com 

Cell Phone: (618) 697-2632 
 

PASTORAL ASSOCIATE & DRE: 

Deacon Glenn Netemeyer 

Email: deaconglenn36@gmail.com  

Cell Phone: 618-772-9343 

Office at St. Damian 
 

PERMANENT DEACON: 

Deacon Kevin Templin 

Email: deaconkevin18@gmail.com 

Cell Phone: 314-660-3976 
 

SECRETARY/BOOKKEEPER: 

Angie Toennies 

Cell Phone: (618) 322-6096 

Hours: Mon-Thursday 8:00-4:00 

Office Location Varies-Call or Text 

  Email: stdamian1861@gmail.com 

  Email: st.bernard@charter.net 
 

CATHOLIC YOUTH MINISTER: 

Michelle “Shelly” Schuetz 

Email: maschuetz@hotmail.com 
Cell Phone: 618-401-6007 

 

St. Damian Parish 
Founded 1861 

One West Main Street 
Damiansville, Illinois 62215 

Phone: (618) 248-5134 

St. Bernard Parish 
Founded 1908 

202 N. Broadway—Box 10 
Albers, Illinois 62215 
Phone: (618) 248-5112 

 
MASS SCHEDULE: 

 

MONDAY, JUNE 
 
20

th
    

NO MASS/NO PRAYER SERVICE 
 

TUESDAY, JUNE 21
st
 
 
     

 
     

NO MASS/NO PRAYER SERVICE 
 

WEDNESDAY, JUNE 22
nd

     

8:00 AM Mass @ St. Damian 

For Favorable Weather and Successful Picnic 

 

THURSDAY, JUNE 23
rd

          

8:00 AM Mass @ St. Bernard 

For all Parishioners 

 

FRIDAY, JUNE 24
th

                                                     

NO MASS/SERVICE 

     
SATURDAY, JUNE 25

th
    

Mass in Church 

4:00 PM @ St. Bernard 

Bernard, Bernadine & Brian Frankovich 

 

SUNDAY, JUNE 26
th

 
 

Mass in Church  

9:30 AM @ St. Damian 

Lavergne & Julie Breiner 

Alice Gonsalves 

 

Hispanic Mass in Church& Live Streamed  

11:00 AM @ St. Damian 
 

   
 

 

WEBSITE: 

www.stbernardandstdamian.org 

MOST HOLY BODY AND 
BLOOD OF CHRIST 

June 19, 2022  

“Like & Share us on Facebook”  
St. Bernard and St. Damian 

Catholic Churches 
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YOUTH MINISTRY.  The next meeting for 

Catholic Youth Ministry will be on Sunday, July 

10, at 12:30 at St. Damian’s Rectory. 

HAPPENINGS/MEETINGS: 
Sunday, June 19

th
 -FATHER’S DAY!  

 Mass in Church  

   9:30 am @ St. Damian 

 Hispanic Mass  

  11:00 am @ St. Damian Church 

Monday, June 20
th

  
 

        NO MASS/NO SERVICE 

Tuesday, June 21
st
         

       NO MASS/NO SERVICE 

      6:00 pm in St. Damian Rectory office 

 Finance Council Budget Meeting 

      7:00 pm in St. Damian Rectory Meeting Room 

 Parish Council Meeting 

7:00-8:00 pm @ St. Bernard 

 Eucharistic Adoration 

Wednesday, June 22
nd

     

8:00 am @ St. Damian w/Refreshments after Mass 

in the Rectory 

 Mass at St. Damian 

8:00 pm @ Aviston Kopff Field 

 Youth Ministry Softball Game 

Thursday, June 23
rd

              

      8:00 am @ St. Bernard 
 Mass at St. Bernard 

       6:00 pm @ St. Damian Gym Cleaning  

Friday, June 24
th

                  

      NO MASS/NO SERVICE 

Saturday, June 25
th

         

 Mass in Church  

  4:00 pm @ St. Bernard 

Sunday, June 26
th

  

 Mass in Church  

   9:30 am @ St. Damian 

 Hispanic Mass  

  11:00 am @ St. Damian Church 

************************************** 

FAITH FORMATION REGISTRATION: 
Registration forms have been emailed.  If you did not 

receive the information, please contact the parish office.    

 Students already in the Faith Formation 

program: parents/guardians & students are asked to 

read the policy handbook and sign the Commitment 

Form.  Parents/guardians and students must sign the 

form.  Signing the commitment form will ensure 

that your child/children is/are enrolled in Faith 

Formation for 2022-23 (one form per family). 

 New families, or students please fill out the New 

Student Registration Form, (one form per student).   

 Send payment along with the registration form.  If 

you have more than one child in the program, you 

may send one check. 

 Return the commitment/registration form and 

payment to the parish office as soon as possible.  

 Questions: Contact Deacon Glenn by phone at 772-

9343 or email deaconglenn36@gmail.com. 
 

FAITH FORMATION TEACHERS NEEDED: 
St. Bernard Faith Formation Program is in need of 

teachers for Grades 1 & 4 for the 2022-2023 school 

year.  If you are interested in helping, please contact 

Deacon Glenn at 618-772-9343 or email 

deaconglenn36@gmail.com. 
. 

 

 
 

 

O lord, our God, how wonderful 
your name in all the earth! 

LITURGY OF THE WORD: 

Genesis 14: 18-20; 1 Corinthians 11: 23-26; Luke 9: 11b-17 

From ancient times, wheat was ground into flour and baked into bread and grapes were crushed into juice 

and allowed to ferment into wine.  Bread and wine became staples of the human diet, creating a simple meal 

that could be shared with others.  Sale’s king served them to a victorious Abram, pairing the bread and wine 

with a call for God’s blessing.  At the Last Supper, Jesus blessed the bread and wine and shared them with 

his disciples as his body and blood.  Let us thank God for the simple gifts of wheat and grapes, which are 

transformed to satisfy our every hunger, our every thirst.  

 

The 2022 Catholic Service and Ministry Appeal.   

Go and do likewise… -Luke 10:37 

Each year the success of The Catholic Service and 

Ministry Appeal depends upon the generous response 

of every Catholic household -- it depends on 

you!!  Every dollar donated to The Appeal is 

restricted and supports only the work of 17 diocesan 

ministries which serve thousands of people 

throughout southern Illinois each year.  To learn more 

about the good works your gift  

makes possible, visit www.diobelle.org and click on 

The Catholic Service and Ministry Appeal poster or 

call Judy Phillips at 618-722-5007 – she’d love to 

hear from you! 

  Pledged  Goal 

St. Bernard $5,204.00  $10,014.00 

St. Damian $6,768.50  $  9,276.00 
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MINISTRY SCHEDULE – June 25
th

               

Servers: Quinten & Kailey Engelmann 

Lectors: Steve Schomaker 

Cantor:  Ann Cannaday 

Greeters:  Ed Broeckling, Ryan Wuebbels 

Eucharistic Minister:  Nettie Broeckling 

Coll. Counters: Sean Kennedy, Tim Schroeder 

Thank you for being ministers of your parish! 

FEAST OF ST. BERNARD RAFFLE 

TICKETS are in the back of church.  Please stop 

by to pick yours up.  The prize package is one 

$5,000 grand prize and three $1,000 prizes and 

the drawing will be held on Saturday, August 20, 

2022.  Thank you in advance for purchasing and 

selling these tickets.  Please return all tickets by 

August 7
th

, whether sold or unsold, to the parish 

office via the collection basket, mail or dropped in 

the secure lock box on the front porch of the 

rectory or call any parish or finance council 

member and they will pick them up.  Thanks so 

much for supporting St. Bernard’s Parish. 

 

CHURCH SUPPORT: June 12
th

           

Loose: $53.00+ Envelopes(17 Env.) $935.00 

+ Mass in Spanish: $358.00 $1,346.00 

Budget for week: $2,923.00 

Fiscal year-to-date collected: $142,044.48 

Fiscal year-to-date budget:                      $137,381.00 

Over (under) year-to-date budget: $4,663.48  

Fiscal year (7/21-6/22) budget:              $ 152,000.00 

(Reminder: The fiscal year budget does not include 

the $34,200.00 transferred from: Savings, Building 

Fund, & Picnic Checking Accounts, which is needed 

in order to balance the budget.) 

Thank you for your faithful and generous support! 

 
MINISTRY SCHEDULE FOR JUNE 26th                   

Servers: Reid Innes, Nolan Goebel 
Lector: Mary Innes 

Organist:  Jan Hitch 

Cantor:  Rosann Horstmann 

Ushers:  Brad & Kristy Richter 

Eucharistic Minister:  Ken Mank 

Coll. Counters:  Pete Toennies, Kristy Richter 

Thank you for being ministers of your parish! 
  

 

  
PICNIC INFORMATION:  July 9, 2022 

-PICNIC RAFFLE TICKETS ARE 

AVAILABLE in the back of Church on Sundays 

and in the Rectory entrance during the week.  Please 

take the time to pick up and sell or purchase your 

tickets.  Please return by way of collection basket, 

drop box at rectory, or to Brent Goebel or Gary 

Tonnies. Please also return any unsold tickets.  

Thank you!   

-Workers List are also in the back of church. 

-GYM CLEANING June 23 at 6:00 pm. 

-BREAD CUTTING July 6 at 6:00 pm. 

-NOODLE MAKING July 7 at 8:00 am. 

-STAND SET-UP July 7 at 6:00 pm (Bring drills) 

-CAKES FOR SUPPER Parishioners are asked to 

bring 1 or 2 cakes for the dinner. 

-COUNTRY STORE We will have the Country 

Store again so we are looking for homemade donated 

items such jellies, vegetables, pies, cakes, cookies, 

breads, wine, pecans, goody baskets and more.  

Please bring items pre-packaged to sell. 

 

 

 

 

ST. BERNARD PARISH CONCERNS: 

CHURCH SUPPORT: June 11
th

          

Loose: $117.00 

+ Envelopes (31 Env.): $1,513.00 $1,630.00 

Budget for week:   $3,095.00 

Fiscal year-to-date collected: $164,010.45 

Fiscal year-to-date budget: $148,560.00 

Over (under) year-to-date budget:  $15,450.45 

Fiscal year (7/21-6/22) budget:             $160,950.00 

(Reminder: The fiscal year budget does not 

include the $47,000.00 transferred from: Men’s 

Club, Ladies Sodality, & Fund Raiser Checking 

Accounts, which is needed in order to balance the 

budget.) Thank you for your faithful and generous 

support! 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

ST. DAMIAN PARISH CONCERNS: 

The DDC will be hosting some Albers Damiansville 

Youth League Pre-K/Kindergarten T-ball games at the 

park on Thursday nights and we're looking for volunteers to 

help run the concession stand. Concessions will be simple 

with drinks, candy, chips, and popcorn, so we'll just need 2 

people to support each week to cover the two games.  Games 

will be held at 6 and 7pm on June 2, 9, 16, 23, and July 7, 

14, and 21.  Please reply or text Tara at 618-920-8556 if 

you're interested in helping out. 

 

 



 

FATHER'S DAY BREAKFAST at ALBERS LEGION, Sunday, June 19th, 8:00am to 11:30am 

Sausage, Ham, Pancakes, Eggs, Fried Potatoes and Biscuits & gravy.  Adults $10.00, Kids 5-12 $5.00, Under 5 Free.  Dine In or 

Carry out. 

 

All are invited, June 21-23, 2022 to attend or watch livestream on YouTube the 100-year celebration and devotion to Our Mother 

of Perpetual Help at St. Alphonsus “Rock” Catholic Church in St. Louis, MO.  The Mass on Sunday, June 26 will have guest 

Presider and Preacher, Bishop Bruce Lewandowski, C.S.R., Auxiliary Bishop of Baltimore. 

 

"CHRISTMAS IN JUNE" at the Cathedral.  Over 100 Nativities from around the world available for purchase/donation.  Friday, 

June 24 - 3 -7 PM Saturday, June 25 - 10AM to 3 PM.  (Proceeds to scholarships Catholic education.) St. Peter's Cathedral 

Undercroft - lower level.  For more information, call 618.234.1166. 

MUSIC IN THE PARK began on Thursday, June 2, and runs through August 11 at Albers Lehrter Park from 7:00 – 9:00.  Bring 

your lawn chairs and come join us for live entertainment. 

 

ST. MICHAEL, PADERBORN Parish Picnic, July 2.  Quilt & Cash Bingo starting at 6:00, Fried Chicken Dinner from 3-7.  Mass 

at 3:30 & 5:00. 

 

ALBERS BLAST-OFF PARADE & FIREWORKS!  Sunday, July 03, 2022.  Parade @ 6:30p.m. and Fireworks @ 9p.m.  

www.facebook.com/villageofalbers or www.albersil.org for updated information. 

 

Blood Drive Breese Community,  Knights of Columbus, 480 North Walnut Breese, IL 62230, Wednesday, July 6, 2022, 12:00 

p.m. to 5:00 p.m. Sponsored by the Knights of Columbus and the Daughters of Isabella. Please visit RedCrossBlood.org and enter: 

Breese to schedule an appointment. All presenting donors will receive a free commemorative St. Louis Cardinals Blood Drive T-

shirt.  

 

ST. DAMIAN CHURCH PICNIC, July 9, 2022.  SAVE THE DATE.  Picnic will be back to full venue.  Dine in or Carryout 

supper which will include Sauerbraten and Homemade noodles, Quilt Bingo, Beer, soda, margaritas, raffle, sandwich, and poker 

stands.  Rides for kids.   

 

CHURCH PICNIC COMING SOON!!! MARK YOUR CALENDARS! St. Francis Parish Picnic will be on Saturday, August 

6
th 

in Aviston. Enjoy great food, drinks, raffles, games & rides for the kids, Quilt Bingo and more!! 

 

ADMINISTRATIVE ASSISTANT FOR THE OFFICE OF HISPANIC MINISTRY. The Diocese of Belleville is seeking a 

full-time Administrative Assistant for the Office of Hispanic Ministry which is part of the Department of Pastoral Services. The 

Administrative Assistant, who is bilingual, facilitates communication within and outside of the office, assists with coordinating 

special projects and events, maintains records, and supports families by connecting them with various agencies. Applicant must have 

excellent organizational skills; strong written and oral communication skills; exercise problem-solving, discretion and interpersonal 

skills; must be detailed and flexible; and must maintain confidentiality. TO APPLY: Send cover letter, résumé, and references to 

Human Resources, Diocese of Belleville, 222 S. 3rd St., Belleville, IL. 62220 or email humanresources@diobelle.org Application 

deadline: July 1, 2022 

 

Job Opportunities at All Saints Academy.   All Saints Academy in Breese has openings for a 1st grade, 2nd grade and 5th grade 

teacher. Also looking for a part-time Librarian. Interested candidates, please contact Mrs. Kahiwalani Goetsch 

at kgoetsch@asasaints.com or 618-526-4323. 

 

Men’s and Women’s Casual Clothing/Accessories Needed.  The Belleville Council Office of the Society of St. Vincent de Paul 

NEEDS YOUR HELP in providing essentials to the poor they serve.  At the present time there is a desperate need for gently-used 

men’s and women’s casual clothing and accessories:  slacks, shirts/blouses, socks, underwear, coats/jackets, & shoes.  Items 

can be dropped off at: SVDP Thrift Store,3718 State Street, East St. Louis, Monday-Friday 9:30 a.m.-2:00 p.m.; Saturday 9:00 a.m.-

12 Noon, or SVDP Office, 8800 West Main Street, Belleville (across from Blessed Sacrament Church) Monday, Tuesday, Thursday, 

Friday 9:30 a.m.-2:30 p.m. If you have questions or need additional information, please call the Council office at 618-394-0126.  

YOUR DONATIONS ARE TAX DEDUCTIBLE AND WILL BE A BLESSING FOR SOMEONE IN NEED!  THANK YOU SO 

MUCH. 

 

Our Lady of the Snows: Eucharist – The Bread of Life.  Shrine Church/Shrine Visitors Center, Tuesday, June 21 10 am – 12 

Noon.  Cost: $10.  Program begins with the Adoration of the Eucharist in the Shrine Church.  Procession to the Visitors Center with 

presentation following. Jesus is alive. Come see how He loves us and remains in us. Jesus invites you to see for yourself by 

witnessing a compelling presentation of His Eucharistic Miracle presented by Kristi Dentenger on the Eucharistic Miracle of 

Lanciano, Italy.   For more information, call 618.397.6700 or register online at https://snows.org/ministries/spiritual-programs/ 

 

CATHOLIC YOUTH MINISTRY (HIGH SCHOOL STUDENTS): 

Find the latest information at http://www.stbernardandstdamian.org/catholic-youth-ministry.html 
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